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From: Ben Green [mailto:B-Green@dfid.gov.uk]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 4:52 AM 
To: CIFapprovalbymail; Mafalda Duarte 
Cc: Avery Lawrence (International Climate Change) (Lawrence.Avery@decc.gsi.gov.uk); Emma Dougan 
Subject: RE: [Approval by mail] Work program for enhancing observers’ participation in the Climate 
Investment Funds 
 
Mafalda, 
  
Many thanks for the work programme for enhancing observers’ participation in the CIFs.  
  
The UK is happy to approve the decision.  
  
However, could I point out that : 
  

         In para 3 a meeting date hasn’t been added, and; 

         In the budget column the work plan is less than clear, including * and numbers, which are not 
explained. 

  
It would be useful if you could clarify on these two points/revise the paper accordingly. 
  
Thanks,  
  

Ben  

  
Ben Green | Climate and Environment Department |Department for International Development, 
Abercrombie House G75 8EA  email: b-green@dfid.gov.uk   telephone: +44 (0) 1355 84 3648mobile: 

+44 (0) 7990783968  url: www.dfid.gov.uk 
  
 Be green - do you need to print this email?  
  
 

mailto:B-Green@dfid.gov.uk
mailto:Lawrence.Avery@decc.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:b-green@dfid.gov.uk
http://www.dfid.gov.uk/

